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This is the final report for the Centennial Committee. This has been a 4 year project which has 
been very successful for MD 19 as well Lions Clubs International. In Las Vegas there will be one 
final salute to this once in a lifetime event .  
MD19 has received recognition from LCI as we were able to present a legacy project at last 
year’s Convention and we have been asked again to provide photographs from two legacy 
projects from District 19D and 19H. 
 
The only disappointment has been that the Leos wanted to do a District project in 19A and 19H, 
however the plans did not fully materialize. There was just over $900 available.   
 
Overall Lions should feel very proud of all the accomplishments they have achieved, especially 
all the new Centennial lions that have been brought into the Association over the past 4 years. 
Without your help this could not have been achieved. 
 Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to serve as MD Chair for this committee. It has been 
a pleasure serving. 
 
Please continue celebrate all of your achievements going forward. 
 
 
Steve Somerset             


